From: PZingle@us.imshealth.com

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 5:55 PM **To:** secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex' ID number RIN 3038-AC61

Is it important to the US to leave the current Forex leverage at 100-1. Forex companies and traders help this economy by providing jobs spending money. Changing the leverage will wipe a lot of jobs which the US can't afford. Not to mention people will go to accounts off-shore to do their trading, which won't help the US economy at all.

Pam Zingle Sr. Manager, Client Delivery Services/Technical Architect

IMS Health 660 West Germantown Pike Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462

voice: 610.834.4562 fax: 610-834-4610

email: pzingle@us.imshealth.com

www.imshealth.com

The information contained in this communication is confidential and is intended only for the use of the recipient named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and delete the original message or any copy of it from your computer system. Thank You